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Dear colleague 

 

A volunteer has kindly dropped this note in to your practice to remind you that breed rescue is here to help 

your clients if they find for whatever reason they need help rehoming a pedigree dog. 

At Labrador Rescue South East and Central we have thirty years experience of placing dogs in excellent 

homes in your area. 

 

We are concerned that owners who have purchased pups at inflated prices will be reluctant to approach 

traditional breed rescues if they need to rehome their dog when they return to work and will turn to 

unregulated internet sites and social media. 

 

I would be grateful if you would just bear us in mind if clients seek your advice, we can be searched online 

or via the green breed rescue directory which the kennel club will be sending round to all practices this 

year. 

 

In addition can I remind you that many breed rescues are in a position to assist with costs for owners who 

find themselves in financial difficulties and so would please ask you to contact us before considering 

euthanasia on cost grounds of any Labrador. 

 

Many thanks for your time and if you think we may be able to help your clients please mention us. 
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